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(above, from top) Rhonda Joy McLean ’83 and 
Dean Heather K. Gerken; (right) Guido Calabresi 
’58 discussing Yale Law School history in “The Joy 
of the Journey”

Class of  
1995

A Virtual Convening
On October 17–18, 2020, Yale Law School alumni gath-
ered virtually as part of Connect.Celebrate 2020. 

Class-specific meetings for classes ending in 0s and 
5s included happy hours, discussions, and celebrations. 
Meeting topics were as varied as the alumni commu
nity: The class of 1965 discussed “Women Students at  
YLS: Then and Now”; the class of 2015’s event featured  
Kristine Beckerle ’15, talking about her human rights  
work in Yemen, and Matt Blumenthal ’15, discussing his 
work in the Connecticut Legislature; and the class of  
1990 each gave two-minute memoirs about life since the 
last alumni weekend. 

The weekend gave all alumni the chance to hear  
the latest news from Dean Heather K. Gerken in  

a conversation with Rhonda Joy McLean 
’83. Graduates also gathered to watch  
a video, titled “The Joy of the Journey,” 
composed of stories and memories  
of the living current and former deans  
of the School. (View at ylaw.us/2Jevu6p.)
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